
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in 
the ministry,        

November 2022 

 
As I write this letter it is our favorite time of the 
year: Fall and Thanksgiving!  We have so much 
to be thankful for this year and in this life.  
Thank you to each of you for your partnership 
and friendship in the ministry!!!  We had a 
great month in October challenging old and 
young a like to consider doing more for 
missions.   
 
We were able to go to several churches this 
month and encourage the brethren to do more 

to get the gospel 
to the world.  The 
first was in Upper 
Marlboro, MD.  I 
had a great time 
up there with 
opportunities to 

preach and enjoyed wonderful fellowship 
around the bonfire.  Next, I traveled with Jeff 
Bush to Newport, NC for a conference.  It was 
fun serving with him and the sweet people of 
the church.  Lastly, Rebecca and I were at a 
church in Lawrenceville, GA.  We were grateful 
for each opportunity and trust God used it to 
stir hearts for missions.   
 
In North Carolina, I had several opportunities 
to present in 
Christian 
schools the need 
in Asia and 
challenge young 
people to 
consider giving 
their life to take 
the gospel to this needy part of the world.  I 
appreciate Matthew Bateman for setting up the 

opportunities and for joining Jeff and I in 
presenting the need.   
 
Jim and Sandy Roberts organized another 
Youth for the Gospel (YFTG) meeting.  It was 
in Rural Retreat, VA.  Two students at the Our 

Generation Training Center (OGTC) drove up 
with me.  We got up at 2:00 am, drove to the 
YFTG, preached, and participated along with 
the Roberts and Praters.  Let me know if you 
would like to host a YFTG at your church. 
 
I would like to invite all to come to the Our 
Generation Summit on December 29-31st.  It is 
a conference all about missions and is a great 
time to see how each of us can be involved in 
world evangelism.  Sign-up today!! 
https://visionmissions.org/summit/ 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for those surrendered at 
YFTG 

• Pray for a continual work in their lives 
• Pray for OG Summit, December 29-31 
• Pray for more laborers – time is short! 

 
Thank you so much for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine

 


